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Community Preschool Newsletter- November 2024 

communitypreschool71@gmail.com 

 
 

Parking lot safety: 

Our parking lot can be busy at times; for the safety of everyone, please   

stay in your cars until a teacher opens the back glass door!   Please 

keep children next to an adult while walking thru the lot and don’t allow 

children to run around the parking lot.  We don’t want anyone getting 

hurt. 

 

Popcorn and Pretzel Fundraiser 

Many thanks to the families that participated in the Popcorn and 

Pretzel Fundraiser! Proceeds from the fundraiser will be used to 

purchase items for our classrooms and provide new learning 

experiences for our preschoolers.  We would like to thank the parents 

and preschool staff for taking the time to count, unload and sort over 

575 fundraiser items!   

Parents Club 

A big thank you goes out to our Parents Clubs for planning our Harvest 

Party! Fun was had by all; the children had a great time and it was 

nice seeing our preschool families. 

Thank you, thank you, thank you! 

Thanks to all the families that 

donated socks for Socktober!  We 

filled our bins with 716 pairs of socks!!  

Shoes 4 the Shoeless will distribute 

socks to those in need. The 

preschoolers will enjoy some 

doughnuts to celebrate their great 

job! 

   

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates 

  November 

  Nov. 4-7 - Conferences, evening 
 
  Nov. 26 – No School, church memorial    
              service 
 
   Nov. 27-29 - No School,  
                    Thanksgiving Break 

    
Planning Ahead 

 

  Christmas Programs  
   December 19 -  
     3’s classes, 6pm  
     Miss Amy’s 4’s class, 7pm 
   December 20 
     Miss Tonya AM class, 6pm 
     Miss Tonya PM class, 7pm 
 
Christmas Break 
  Dec. 23 – Jan. 3, 2025 
 
School Resumes 
  January 6, 2025 

 

Need To Update Info? 

Do not forget to let the preschool know when 
your address; phone number; emergency 

contact info; or transportation arrangement 
changes. Send a note or email. Thank you! 

As the weather is getting cooler, now is 
a good time to switch out spare clothes 

in backpacks! 
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Winter Weather Closings 

With winter weather upon us we would like to remind you of our policies regarding preschool closings due to 

inclement weather. Closings will be announced on local radio and television stations. The announcement will 

say BROOKVILLE SCHOOLS. When time permits, we will use the Remind Text Message system to alert parents of 

closings. 

Please let us know if any of your contact information has changed since the start of preschool. 

When Brookville Schools announce a TWO HOUR delay the morning classes will meet from 10am-noon and 

the afternoon classes will meet from 1-3pm. 

  Reminders 

• Tuition is due the 1st of each month. Please MAIL or pay online.  

• When picking up children at the glass doors, please arrive by 11:35 or 3:05. If you arrive and no one is 

in the hallway, come to the RED parking lot door. We are able to unload cars rather quickly and do 

not need a long wait time between car riders and walkers. Thanks for your help! 

• If you misplace classroom calendars or snack calendars, they can be found on the church website 

www.brookvillecumc.org 

• Please call or send an email, 937-833-6691 or community preschool71@gmail.com, if your child will be 

absent from preschool.  

 

Thank You! 

You are doing a tremendous job with snacks!  The children are excited to tell their friends what they have 

brought for snack. Snack time is more than a time to enjoy a yummy treat. It is an opportunity for children to 

experience flavors, textures, colors and good nutrition. Snack is a time for developing self-help skills, 

responsibility, job participation and socialization. It is a time for prayer and small group conversations between 

classmates and teachers. We hear some wonderful stories!   Remember to send 100% Juice, Milk or Water for 

drinks.  Sweet treats, cookies and such are great for a birthday treat, but not suitable for daily snacks.  Snack 

ideas are on the back of the snack calendar or in the Parent Handbook.  

 

Classroom Reps for Preschool Board 

Families wanting to share info with the preschool board may contact their teacher or parent rep. 

• 3’s Class Rep – Paige Lewis (937)972-6541 

• 4’s Class Rep – Jamie Vichich (937)479-1906 
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